PSA Meeting

July 9th, 2008

Attendence

Alex Loosley

Elena Bianca
Senny Foo

Karol Krizka

Mehrad Alavino
Meeting Commenced at 13:03
---

Physics End of Year Poster Competition, Softball game, and BBQ – Core Money Request
PSA member, Elena Bianca, and PSA president, Alex Loosley, explain that there is a summer semester ending “BBQ/Poster Event/Softball game” in the works scheduled for August 8, 2008.  This event is a great opportunity for PSA members to get involved, have some fun, and come out of the shadows of studying and research.

Elena has outlined a simple budget but has a more detailed budget along with plans that she will use to submit a grant proposal to the SFSS.

Motion to contribute up to $150 of PSA core funding towards this PSA sponsored Physics event (in order to get a SFSS grant) passes unanimously and Alex forwards Elena all the necessary information to submit the proposal.

---

---

Bio-phys lounge renovations follow-ups
The suggestion board has filled up over the last 3 weeks, Alex thanks attendees for their inputs and will forward them to Steve Pierce, who is in charge of these renovations.
Suggestions include:

-soft couches

-a clock

-water-cooler

-1 or 2) new tables with chairs that are the right size for those tables 
---

---

Introduction of Karol Krizka as new Physics Forum Representative
Now everybody is up-to-date on who the real voice of the PSA is.  Karol is ceremoniously welcomed into the executive group.
---
---

PSA website introduction
Check it out, it has up to date news on events, meetings, minutes, etc.
www.sfu.ca/psa
---

---

Dry Erase Markers - Reimbursement
Alex motions to reimburse himself from core funding, $10, for 8 new dry-erase markers he purchased for the common-room.  Motion passes.
---
---
Simon Fraser Carpool Community (SFCC)

Members at the PSA meeting showed interest and support for a young project (currently managed by PSA president Alex Loosley) that can provide PSA members carpooling alternatives.  This group, dubbed the Simon Fraser Carpool Community, is gaining support from a number of Student organizations and plans to sustain itself next fall through the creation of an SFU club.

Motion to use the Physics Student Association’s name to get the project underway (to provide the benefit of credibility from the PSA is better than some random individual) before a club can be formed in the fall.  This technically means that the PSA is temporarily in-charge (on paper anyways) of maintaining a new SFU carpooling internet system at “the Jack Bell Foundation (JBF)” (tentatively located at www.ride-share.com/sfu).  The PSA does not own the license or assume any risk.
Motion passes, the PSA officially supports the SFCC project until mid September, 2008.
---

Meeting concluded at 13:33
